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From: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal <sarah.gallagher@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 7:03 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Spring Creek debris dam


Do we expect any more information from Reclamation about the spring creek debris dam? I did not think there


was resolution at Friday's meeting.


Sarah Gallagher | Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries | West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100, Sacramento, CA 95814

916-930-3712 | Sarah.Gallagher@noaa.gov



